

County of El Dorado

Chief Administrative Office

Procurement & Contracts Division

Phone (530)621-5830

Sent Via Email - No Hard Copy to Follow

TO: Distribution List

DATE: September 30, 2022

RE: Notice of Intent to Award

BID # 22-968-062

Shakori Garage Replacement

Thank you for your interest and for bidding on the Shakori Garage Replacement Project (Project). The bid opening took place on Friday, September 16, 2022. The County of El Dorado, Chief Administrative Office, Facilities Division, intends to recommend to the County of El Dorado Board of Supervisors at its meeting on October 18, 2022, the contract award to D. G. Granade, Inc., as having been the apparent lowest responsive, responsible bidder.

Pursuant to Section 20128 of the Public Contract Code, this item is scheduled to be heard for award by the Board of Supervisors on Tuesday, October 18, 2022. The decision of the Board of Supervisors will be final. The Board meeting is scheduled begin at 9:00 a.m. and is currently being held live and virtually. Information on how to view and virtually attend the meeting can be found at the Board's website: https://edcgov.us/Government/BOS.

For questions, please contact Kady Leitner, Senior Administrative Analyst, by phone at 530.621.5150 or by email at kady.leitner@edcgov.us.

Thank you for your participation.

Sincerely.

Michele Weimer (Sep 30, 2022 15:39 PDT)

Michele Weimer (Sep 50, 2022 15:59 PDT)

Michele Weimer Purchasing Agent

Distribution List:

2.01.04.101. 2.01	
D. G. Granade, Inc.	bids@dggranade.com
Roebbelen Contracting, Inc.	estimating@roebbelen.com
Bobo Construction, Inc.	bestimating@boboconstructioninc.com